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Over the next two weeks we 

will be:    

 working on some poetry 

based on “The 

Highwayman” by Alfred 

Noyes. 

 finishing our historical 

studies and starting 

geography mapping skills. 

 starting our PSHE and 

Science topics based on 

“Changes.” 

 investigating the music of 

“Adele.” 

 working on spelling 
rules/patterns using the 
latest list (see your 
child’s diary) 

 
 

Busy days! 

We can’t quite believe that we only have 6 weeks left; the time seems to have flown by! Now that 

the sun is shining, we will make the most of the outdoors whilst continuing to promote exercise and 

well-being! 

Swimming resumes again as before on Fridays (or Tuesdays for the smaller group) so the children will 

need their kit and that extra towel if it’s chilly! 

Sports Day for Years 5/6 is provisionally scheduled for Thursday 1st July although we don’t know 

whether we can invite parents as yet! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jigsaw PSHE for Summer Term 2021. 

We have started our PSHE sessions based on 

“Changing Me” by discussing body/ self-image. 

We will continue then with: 

Week 2- Puberty for Girls 

Week 3- Puberty for Boys 

Week 4-Conception 

Weeks 5/6- Moving On. 

You may like to consider sharing some reading material with your child to support our learning in school. 


